
Foundation Stage  

Flyer 

 

 

“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

Understanding the World 

As the year changes and the weather cools we 

will be finding out about Autumn. If you are out 

and about and see signs of Autumn please bring 

it in to share with us. Our Role Play Area is led 

by the children 

so we will asking 

them what it 

should be. Come 

and see what it 

Mathematics  

This half term we will be starting 

our new scheme called ‘Maths 

Makes Sense’. Your child will be 

working with numbers and using 

cups to help them count. They will 

also meet ‘Cupman’ who will show 

them what to do! We will be mak-

ing our own ‘Cupman’ so the chil-

dren can use them at home. 

STORY ROOM! 

Children are still very enthusiastic about using our 

story room. Parents still come in and share stories 

with our children. If you would like to help see Mrs 

Screaton.   

At home you could... 
 Continue to contribute to the children’s ‘Home School Diaries’ by commenting on things that your child has 

been doing at home.  We all really enjoy sharing them and seeing what the children’s interests are out of 

school. 

 Try this website for some fantastic counting games—http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Interactive.aspx?cat=1 

 Practise handwriting with your child by using the Read, Write, Inc rhymes and the number rhymes to correct-

ly to write the letters and numbers remembering to hold the pencil between finger and thumb.  

 Keep checking the website to see the fun your child is having at school and how well they are learning 

Literacy 

We have started Read Write Inc with your child. This 

will help your child to learn the sounds to help them 

read. Look out for them bringing stickers home to put 

on their RWI sticker chart that you have already been 

given. Children will also come home with a book to 

share with you. Look out for the different stories that 

you can read to them. 

Physical Development  

We have noticed that all the children have their PE 

kit at school. Well done! We shall be using it every 

week in the hall. We will be starting with finding our 

own spaces and moving in different ways around the 

We would like to welcome Mrs 

Wilkinson to our team. She 

will be working with us every 

week. Please come in and say 

hello. 

 


